

NEW LIBRARY, COUNCIL SERVICES AND LEARNING CENTRE FOR SOUTH CHRISTCHURCH

A public meeting will be held on **Monday 24 September 2001 from 7-9pm at the Cashmere Club,** 88 Hunter Terrace, Christchurch.

A meeting for **Senior Citizens** will be held **Wednesday 26 September from 2-4pm at the Cashmere Club.** Please RSVP to Fiona Aydon on ph 3374 512 or email fiona.aydon@ccc.govt.nz.

Christchurch City Council would like to hear people's views about the new facility that is to be built in Beckenham. Of particular interest is, what they value in a library and council service centre, how this might be replicated in the new facility and what would encourage them to use it.

For more details please visit our website: www.ccc.govt.nz/Consultation/SouthChristchurchLibrary/ or call 03 3796 914.

www.ccc.govt.nz

